Feedback Form
Thank you for advocating for comprehensive sexual health education in schools.  Please complete this form about your meeting with a principal or administrator to help us track our success.

Your name ..............................................................................................

Principal/School Administrator’s name ....................................................................................

Name of school ......................................................................................

Date of meeting .....................................................................................

1. Who was at the meeting?
2. Is sex education currently being taught at the school? If so, is is comprehensive?
3. Is the principal/administrator aware of the Comprehensive Sexual Health Education and HIV/AIDS Act that mandates schools teach comprehensive sexual health education if the school offers sex ed? 

4. Was the principal/administrator receptive to implementing a comprehensive sexual health program or revising the one already in use so it meets standards of California state law?
5. If they are receptive, what obstacles are they facing? Lack of funding? Information? Training for teachers? 
6. Is any additional follow-up needed with the principal or school administration?
7. Would the principal or school administrator benefit from a conversation with a Planned Parenthood representative? 
8. Any other comments or questions?

